
To Whom It May Concern,

As one of the TEDC grant applicants, you have been selected to participate in DEMD's TEDC grant follow up 
survey.  

Your anonymous answers will help DEMD staff improve upon the TEDC grant process moving forward.  At your
convenience click on the following link and take 15 minutes to complete the brief survey. Again, your answers 
will be completely confidential and ultimately valuable to improving our grant process for Tribes.

http://bit.ly/1S5QTd2 

**Note: Please relate all answers to the TEDC grant program**

http://bit.ly/1S5QTd2

